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59 Achilles Road

West Hampstead

nw61dz

nw61dz

03/07/2017  12:28:292017/1633/P OBJ Jessica Ryde As a neighbouring property I am concerned about this proposed development, for multiple 

reasons.

First, changing from 2 to 4 dwellings. Our residential streets are already struggling with traffic 

and parking. Doubling (or more) the occupancy of this house will only add to this issue and 

increase the difficulty parking and congestion in the streets. 

Second, the increase in block size of this already imposing and out of character building. The 

overpowering depth and size of the house already dominates the view of Agamemnon road 

from both the Achilles and Hillfield directions. It looks already like a modern block of flats at 

the back - not in keeping with the thoughtful conversions around it. Doing more works will 

only exacerbate this and allow for the trend to continue.

Third, the first floor extension will encroach closely to the balcony of the first floor of my 

building. It will be much closer to my bedroom windows and I am concerned noise from it will 

impact my flat, as well as my privacy as it brings nieghbors closer to my bedroom windows.

Fourthly, the lack of provision internally for bins: with 4 flats there should be amenity on their 

property to store and keep bins. If left by the new side entrance created this will block the 

pavement. And there doesn't seem to be provisioned space for 4 flats bins & recycling bins at 

the front.

flat 2

59 achilles road

london

nw6 1dz

03/07/2017  12:04:222017/1633/P OBJ Steven Yankelson I strongly object to the rear extension, specifically of the first floor, as it will be an invasion of 

privacy to 59 achilles road, overlooking the rear windows of both flat 2, and 3 and specifically 

the backing on to the balcony in flat 2 will be intrusive.
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